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Board of Elections in Need of Poll Workers for Primary 

SUMMIT COUNTY, OHIO—Summit County Board of Elections (BOE) is looking for county 

residents to serve as Precinct Election Officials on March 17 for the Primary Election. The BOE 

will conduct a mandatory training session on Monday, March 16 at the John S. Knight Center in 

downtown Akron. The training session will be held from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Registration will 

begin at 9:00 a.m. Parking will be validated in the CitiCenter and Broadway decks. Participants 

will be compensated for training and Election Day.  
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